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Mukdenia 
‘Karasuba’
‘Buy one 
for £9.99 
or buy two 
for £14.98 - 
saving £5

This must have ground-cover perennial 

is ideal for shady spots in the garden, 

the crimson-tipped foliage will add a 

new dimension to borders. Height 30cm 

spread 40cm. Supplied as a bareroot.

3 FREE*  
Peonies  
worth £28.50
FOR EVERY READER
We are giving every reader the chance to claim 3 FREE* Peonies, worth 
£28.50. These three elegant peony varieties - Sarah Bernhardt, Karl 
Rosenfield and Shirley Temple will add a touch of class to any garden. 
With their dark green foliage and brightly bursting flowers, your garden will 
become a hotbed of colour and interest. Bareroot plants supplied. 
You’ll also receive a 100g packet of specially-formulated peony fertiliser to 
help get the best results from your plants. 
Plus great savings for the garden…

How to order:
Online www.thompson-morgan.com/AD128 
Phone 0844 573 1686 (quote AD128) 
Lines Open 9am-8pm (Mon-Fri) & 9am-6pm (Sat-Sun) 
Post Fill in the coupon below

ORDER FORM
SEND ORDER & PAYMENT TO: East Anglian Daily Times, Dept AD128, PO Box 162, 
Ipswich, IP8 3BX

Title ......................  Initial .................. Surname ..............................................................

Address ...............................................................................................................................

............................................................. Postcode.............................................................

Email Address .....................................................................................................................

I enclose a cheque for £………………… Made payable to T&M and with my name and 

address on the back.

Or charge my Visa / Mastercard / Maestro:

Card Number __ __ __ __   __ __ __ __   __ __ __ __   __ __ __ __   __ __ __

Start Date __ __ / __ __         Expiry Date __ __ / __ __         CSC _ _ _  

Maestro Issue No ……………………         Signature  ……………………………………

Total

Free Peonies despatched from November 2015. All other orders will be acknowledged with a 
despatch date in writing by letter or email. Offer closes 30th November 2015. Calls cost 7p per 
minute plus your telephone providers access charge. Payment: If paying by cheque, please make 
payable to Thompson & Morgan and write your name and address on the back. Or you may complete 
your credit/debit card details. If in the event of unprecedented demand this offer is oversubscribed, 
we reserve the right to send suitable substitute varieties. Please note that your contract for supply of 
goods is with Thompson & Morgan, Poplar Lane, Ipswich, IP8 3BU. Terms & Conditions available upon 
request. All offers are subject to availability. All offers are subject to availability.

Code Description Price Qty Total

TCC63250 Mukedeia ‘Karasuba’ 1 x Bareroot £9.99

TCC63264P Mukedeia ‘Karasuba’ 2 x Bareroots £14.98

TCC63252 Peony ‘Garden Treasure’ 1 x Bareroot £23.99

TCC63266P Peony ‘Garden Treasure’ 2 x Bareroots £39.98

TCC64776 Rose ‘Sunny Sky’ 1 x Bareroot £14.99

TCC64777P Rose ‘Sunny Sky’ 2 x Bareroots £24.98

TCB65948P 3 FREE Peonies worth £28.50
(offer limited to one per household)

FREE 1 [   ] 

tick

*£5.65

postage

Rose ‘Sunny 
Sky’- Official 
Rose of the Year 
2016
Buy one for 
£14.99 or buy 

two for £24.98 - saving £5
Honey- yellow blooms turn to soft yellow on this 

elegant scented rose. Each bloom averages 10cm 

across, bearing up to 30 petals for a stand out fruity 

fragrance. This low maintenance rose will produce 

really strong summer display for minimal effort 

thanks to strong disease resistance and vigorous, 

yet retained, growth. Supplied as a bareroot.

Peony 
‘Garden 
Treasure’
Buy one for 
£23.99 or buy 
two for £38.98  

 - saving £8
A rare hybrid of border and tree varieties, 

up to 50 highly-fragrant blooms will adorn 

the plant each year. Height 1m spread 

50cm. Supplied as a bareroot.

 £

*Just pay £5.65 postage

alarms. The Christmas lunch will 
be held on December 10 and places 
can be booked by phoning Keith 
on 01449 736598 or Janet on 01449 
723717.

LAVENHAM 
Natural History Group: 
The November meeting of the 
Lavenham Natural History Group 
was held on Wednesday, November 
4 in the Guildhall. 

Robin Ford opened the meeting 
and welcomed everyone and then 
introduced the speakers, Tina 
and Roger Loose, who talked on 
“Spring in the Garrigue”, a region 
of southern France. The Garrigue is 
mainly a limestone area with very 
poor soil and shrubby vegetation. 
Between these areas there are 
valleys wich are more fertile, 
growing good arable crops and 
vineyards. The plants are subjected 
to very hot and arid conditions in 
the summer. To cope with this, 
the native plants have ways of 
preventing excess loss of moisture 
through their leaves. Some have a 
waxy covering whilst others are 
downy or are rolled up.

We were shown six specimens 
of different species of shrub oak, 
mostly evergreen.

One of their walks led to a 
Roman site which was full of 
wild irises and many orchids. 
Their fine pictures showed many 
different orchids, including a 
giant one which can grow to one 
metre and is related to our lizard 
orchid. Butterflies were plentiful, 

including different species of 
swallowtail and the Granville 
fritillary. One of the sites they 
visited was a Roman aqueduct, a 
very impressive structure, which 
is a World Heritage site. Roger is to 
be congratulated on his excellent 
photography. This husband and 
wife combination produced a very 
interesting talk and had us all 
wanting to visit the area. 

The next meeting on Wednesday, 
December 2 at 7.30pm in the 
Guildhall, will be a members 
evening, when some of the members 
will be giving short presentations 
on various wildlife subjects. 
Members are reminded to bring 
along a plate to contribute to the 
food table. For further information 
please phone 01787 248128.

WOODBRIDGE
Flower club: Our AGM took place 
on November 4. Everyone was 
welcomed by Lyn and then the 
yearly reports were read out. It was 
decided that our yearly subscription 
would stay the same at £20. Thanks 
were given to some members of the 
committee who were retiring and 
new committee members elected. 

Special thanks were given to 
Lyn, our outgoing chairman. 
Our new chairman is Rosemary 
Digby and the new president is 
Peggy Albertini. Mary Lawn and 
Mavis Proctor were made honory 
members. The competition awards 
were also given, with first prize 
going to Helen Kidwell.

After the formalities we all sat 

down to enjoy a delicious meal. A 
quiz was also provided which  
kept everyone busy between 
courses. 

Our after-dinner speaker was 
Melissa Sheldrake, who spoke of her 
“box of delights”. Melissa is a great 
enthusiast of auctions and spoke of 
some of her purchases and  
their history. It was a very 
informative and interesting 
talk and she even included some 
working props.

Some of her best buys were 
Nanking pottery. Melissa told us 
the story of the shipwreck and as 
she spoke had a moving ship with 
waves to add to the drama.

After thanks were given and 
the raffle had taken place, we 
all departed after an extremely 
enjoyable afternoon.

BRAINTREE
Riverside Club: Members met 
in the Hall after lunch on Friday. 
The afternoon speaker was Tracey 
Mackness who talked about how 
she started up The Giggly Pig 
Company which has won awards 
for its sausages and bacon products; 
hand-made from rare breed Essex 
saddleback pigs. 

Money was collected for the trip 
to Perrywoods on November 24. 
The speaker on Friday, November 
13 will be Keith Lovell on History 
Through Essex Foods. For further 
information on the club ring Barry 
on 01376 321316. New members 
welcome. 

HESSETT
Service for renovated Hessett 
memorial: The First World 
War memorial in Hessett was 
rededicated at a short service on 
Sunday, November 8 which included 
a muffled peal of church bells.

The cross, erected in 1920, 
has been renovated to mark the 
centenary of the war. The project 
was organised and funded by the 
Friends of Hessett Church with 
other private donations.

The Rev Nick Cutler conducted 
the service and Michael Poulter, 
chairman of the Friends of Hessett 
Church laid a wreath. Andrew 
Robinson gave a Bible reading and 
Rachel Chester played Last Post.

More than 50 people attending 

the service were given a booklet 
with the stories of the 14 men from 
the village who died. The booklet 
has been researched and written 
by the Friends as a tribute to the 52 
men from the village who enlisted 
to fight.

Half of the men who died 
belonged to the Suffolk Regiment 
and all but three are buried 
or remembered on memorials 
overseas.

Two of the men are buried in 
Hessett churchyard. John  
Whiting died of his wounds in a 
military hospital in London after 
being shot at the Somme in 1916  
and William Borley died from 
influenza three days after the 
Armistice. 

Copies of the 36-page booklet are 
on sale in the church at £3.

 � The First World 
War memorial 
rededication 
service in Hessett. 


